
Marysville Borough Sewer & Sanitation Committee            
September 4, 2018 

2:15 PM 
Minutes 

 

Chair: Steve Copp  Members: Larry Little, Lance Barthel 
 
  
Operators: Lonnie, Peter      

 

Long Term Planning: 
Cleaning out the SBR’s after Sewer Separation Project 
Replace Mixer’s  
Replace Decanter’s  
  

 
1. Sewer Separation Project, Anticipated Construction Schedule 

  Scott informed the committee that the 48” pipe is going in from Lansvale  
  Street north along Bitting Avenue and the turning west and going to the  
  fire house parking lot to make a connection. After the connection the crew  
  will be working on Lincoln Street to complete the storm inlets and piping. 
   Greg Rogalski borough engineer gave the committee a break down on the 
  overall expenses and where we are at with the project. Overall we are in  
  good shape and the only high expense is the paving that was added. 
 
  2.  Sewer Main along River  
    Scott, Lonnie and Pete informed the committee that we have a root ball in  
  the main trunk line and that we will be working to remove this as soon as  
  the river low enough to start the work. Scott sent the home owner a letter  
  asking to remove the tree. If the tree is in our way we will have to remove  
  it ourselves to complete the pipe replacement. 
 
     3.  Chlorine Scale ($1,700) 
   The committee approved to place this line item on the council agenda. 
    

     4.   DEP Inspection  
  Scott, Lonnie, and Pete informed the committee about the inspection and  
  how long and challenging it was since this was the inspector’s first   
  inspection and his boss was along for the inspection. No results back from 
  the inspection yet, but we believe the inspection went well.  
  

Next Meeting Monday, October 1, 2018 
 


